
Services can change at short notice. Check before you travel by...

Using the GWR app Calling National Rail Enquiries 
on 03457 48 49 50
24 hours - calls may be recorded. 
Standard network charges apply.  
Calls from mobiles may be higher.

Referring to station monitors 
or use help points where 
these are provided
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Bristol area track upgrades

Saturday 10 July to  
Friday 3 September 2021

Bristol  Temple Meads track upgrades will 
affect some train services this summer
Saturday 10 July to Friday 13 August
• �		� No direct trains between Bristol Temple Meads and Cardiff Central / 

Gloucester – change at Bristol Parkway

• �		� Trains between Bath Spa and Filton Abbey Wood will not call at  
Bristol Temple Meads

• �		� Severn Beach line trains run between Severn Beach / Avonmouth  
and Lawrence Hill

Saturday 7 August, and Monday 9 to Friday 13 August
• �		� No direct trains between Bristol Temple Meads and London Paddington

• �		� Buses replace trains between Bristol Temple Meads and Bath Spa /  
Bristol Parkway

Sunday 8 August, and Tuesday 31 August to Friday 3 September

• �		 Buses replace all trains to / from Bristol Temple Meads

Saturday 14 to Monday 30 August
• �		 Buses replace all trains between Bristol Temple Meads and Bath Spa

• �		� Trains between Bristol Temple Meads and London Paddington  
will not call at Bath Spa / Chippenham

To find out more, visit GWR.com/Bristol
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